
Be strong and courageous.Do not be 

frightened, and do not be dismayed, for 

the Lord your God is with you wherever 

you go.            Joshua 1:9 

March 4, 2024 

A message from Pastor Keith 

Happy Monday to you! We are moving into March very quickly Easter will soon be 

here.The choir is working on Easter music, and I have been working on some ser-

mons for Easter and Good Friday. Yes, we will have a Good Friday service this year 

and we will observe the Lord’s Supper during that time. So please begin now to in-

vite people and family to be a part of those great services with us as we celebrate 

our Lord and savior. There are some good messages coming up over the next few 

Sundays like the BEMA and the Great White Throne. I know you won’t want to 

miss out on, so make plans now to be here and listen to what God is saying to you. 

I still believe God is working and great things will happen as long as we are faithful 

to him. God Bless you all! Bro. Keith 
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MARCH 

Mar. 2  Linda Floyd 

Mar. 13  Jack Lynch 

   Janie Allen 

Mar. 15  Roger Waymire 

Mar. 21  Marie Walker 

Mar. 22  Mark Chronister 

Mar. 24  DeDee Frenech 

   Ursula Stephens 

   Simon Castillo 

Mar. 25  Joanna Hoffman 

Mar. 26  Melana Ridenour 

Mar. 28  Ann Daniels 

Mar. 29  Joan Cooper 

Special Prayer needs 

Vonda Cogburn Pray for healing 
John Weeks Recovery from surgery 
Mary Lou Coffey  has been moved to Oaks 
Coach Brigance, Recovering from knee sur-
gery. 
 

 

Monthly Financials 

Mar. 3…………….$10,092.92 

Mar. 10…………. 

Mar. 17…………. 

Mar. 24…………. 

Mar. 13…………..  

Designated-$476,00 

Weekly Need-$5,985.28 

*Looking ahead this week* 

 3/4/24  upward practice begins 5-8pm 

 3/5/24   Election Voting,                                        

(All Day, Old Fellowship Hall) 

 3/5/24  Java & Jesus, Men’s coffee 10am  

 3/5/24  Pickleball 8-10pm   

 3/6/24  Regular Wednesday Service    

3/9/24  UPWARD games 9am—4pm 
 3/10/24 DAYLIGHT Savings time 
                    (clock’s forward)  

 

Bro. Carlos is asking for donations to 
help with the FOOD PANTRY, drop them 

off in the red tub in the foyer. 
 

*This weeks welcome team* 
Karen Brence & Liz Shelton 

Nursery-Kathleen & L. Shelton 

Unable to attend  Bob Floyd 

Ladies Exercise in choir room M-W-

F @ 11am 

Clothes Closet will be open 

Wednesday from 2-4pm 

Upward Basketball will be practic-

ing every Mon-Tues & Thurs from 5-

8pm 

FBC  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 


